
 

2013 - 2014 BIRTH DATE VERIFICATION  
 
 
STUDENT NAME:                   SPU ID:   
 
The date of birth reported on your Free Application for Federal Student Aid (FAFSA) does not match 
the date of birth reported in one of the following places:    

• Social Security Administration (SSA) database  
• SPU’s database 

You must resolve this discrepancy before we can process your application by taking the 
following actions:   

• Please submit an official copy of your Birth Certificate, Passport, or Driver’s License with this 
form and we will update your FAFSA and/or SPU records as appropriate. 

 

 

• Check your FAFSA (www.fafsa.ed.gov) to determine if the birth date is correct. If the birth date 
you reported on your FAFSA is correct, but you did not match against the SSA database, it is 
likely the SSA database contains an incorrect birth date record for you. You will need to contact 
the SSA at 1-800-772-1213 or www.ssa.gov to resolve this discrepancy. Please be aware the 
SSA may take 2-3 weeks to update incorrect records.   

I have done the following: 

 Attached birth date documentation to this form 
 

 Reviewed my FAFSA information and updated my birthday, if needed 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

       
Student Signature Date Phone Email 

http://www.fafsa.ed.gov/

